
 
AGENDA ITEM 7(2) 

 
(2) Mr C Fraser 
 
To the Chair of the Economy & Infrastructure Committee  
 
When can we expect the updated version of the ‘Highland Council Road Verge 
Maintenance Guidance’ which was promised earlier in the year? 
 
Following the appointment of the new Head of Roads and Infrastructure a full review of 
policies and proceedures is ongoing, the verge maintenence policy has been identified for 
review and update and this will follow for consideration before the next cutting season. 
 
Mr Fraser will be entitled to ask a supplementary question whcih will be answered by the 
Chair.  

 


